


included in the newsletter by the first Monday of every month, and the newsletter will be 

sent out the second Monday of every month.  

 

The Dean also reported on the University Capital Improvement plan. The new CHHS 

building is on the ten year capital improvement plan at the midterm section, and includes 

possibly moving clinical space off-campus. There is currently a feasibility study 

underway regarding the capital improvement plan.  





details of those goals. Several topics were discussed and brought forward to the 

group. These included:  

¶ Cohort models – would it benefit other programs’ graduation rates to 

structure their degree programs as cohort based models like Social Work, 

Physical Therapy, or Nursing 

¶ Faculty development – more online or hybrid courses developed, with 

incentive-based training for online courses  

¶ Co-teaching online courses – using already created courses, but having 

other teachers responsible for grading the student’s work  

¶ Bridge program for transfer students – writing and math related skulls 

support  

¶ Frequent prerequisite offerings – increasing frequency, making a push to 

increase enrollment for summer and winter sessions  

¶  Summer Session – making summer a regular semester, with a regular 

semester fee structure  

 

IX. Announcements  

Announcements will be communicated in a follow up email due to time constraints, along 

with important dates, feedback on discussion today, and future action items  

 

X. The meeting was adjourned at  12:33pm  


